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Dear Operator:

You have received this notice and the attached application because the New Mexico Oil 
Conservation Division has proposed changes in its requirements relating to the drilling of new 
wells in the Designated Area identified in the application.

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission will consider these proposals at a public hearing 
to commence on Monday, August 8, 2016, at 1:00 p.m., in Porter Hall, on the first floor of the 
Wendell Chino Building, located at 1220 South Saint Francis Drive in Santa Fe, New Mexico.

You are not required to appear at the hearing, but the Commission’s decision may affect any new 
wells you have proposed to drill, or may propose to drill, on properties located in the Designated 
Area.

Any party desiring to protest the application should file a notice of appearance with the Division 
Clerk on or before the specified date and time of the hearing.

Any party who intends to present evidence at the hearing must file a Pre-Hearing Statement, as 
described in Rule 19.15.14.13 NMAC, with the Division Clerk, and serve copies thereof on all 
parties who have entered appearances in this case, at least four business days in advance of the 
scheduled hearing. Pre-Hearing Statements may be hand-delivered, sent by means of the United 
States Postal Service, by private delivery service, by e-mail, or by facsimile; but, however sent, 
must be received not later than 5:00 p.m., Mountain Time on Tuesday, August 2,2016.

Pre-hearing statements should be directed to:

Florine Davidson, Division Clerk 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 
Email: florene.davidson@state.nm.us 
FAX: (505)-476-3462

with copy to: David K. Brooks
Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
1220 S. St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505
Email: davidk.brooks@state.nm.us
FAX: (505)-476-3462
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Sincerely

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division

By:
David K. Brooks 
Assistant General Counsel


